
Update on possible locations for a new  
Leavenworth substation:
When:	 Monday, Feb. 13, 6-8 p.m.
Where:	 Leavenworth City Hall  
	 700 State Hwy. 2

Join us for a Community Meeting 
A group of Leavenworth community members and Chelan PUD staff 
have identified three possible locations for a new electric substation. 
The completed site analysis for each possible location will be presented 
and discussed. This is a time to give your input and ask questions. 

If you can’t make the Feb. 13 meeting, there are updates and a public 
comment form on the substation website below. Comments are 
welcome between Feb. 2 and Mar. 2. 

Details at chelanpud.org/NewLeavenworthSubstation.

Questions? Contact teka.sellers@chelanpud.org
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